
2023 Road Paving Project
The following roads in Ben Avon are expected to be paved beginning June 19:

Walnut Road
Virginia Avenue
Maple Avenue (alley off of Walnut)
Perrysville Avenue (Forest to Church)
Belle Riviere Court
Laurel Avenue
Forest Avenue (Brighton to Western)

Please be patient and understand the short-term inconvenience will be worth long-term
benefit. 

The contractor will give 48-hour notice for road closures.  

There should be no traffic on the final wearing course for several hours after it is rolled. Please
do not remove barriers and drive on new pavement. The streets will be opened once they have
been properly cooled and set.
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